
Sarah Fox

From: Marty Miller <marty.miller@vegagym.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 2:00 PM

To: Sarah Fox

Subject: Call today - VEGA property question

Hello Sarah, 

Thanks for the call this afternoon.  We would appreciate consideration to a commercial designation for our property as 

discussed and in favor of what you mentioned.  A commercial designation makes more sense than MF-18. 

Thank you, 

Marty Miller 
CEO 

www.vegagym.com 

360.601.2283 c 

360.834.7424 w 
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